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L&R 300 Notes - March 2019
Juniors
March 2019 saw 2 new juniors shooting the L&R300 for the first time.
The round was shot by 30 juniors overall which is an increase of 2 from February.
Personal Bests (PB) were shot by 11 juniors, including by 4 archers who achieved a PB for
the second time in consecutive months and 1 archer who achieved a PB for the 4th

consecutive month

Junior Archer of the Month goes to Curtis Ward from Lutterworth AC who beat his
previous PB by 37. Well done Curtis!

Final results of the competition will be published separately

Well done to all those juniors who have shot the round, especially to those shooting the
L&R300 for the first time.

Seniors

The L&R300 continues to be popular

The number of scores submitted by seniors this month was 110. A decrease of 10 on the
previous month.

PB’s were shot by 20 seniors, which included 1 archers who achieved a PB for the second
consecutive month. March saw 6 archers shoot this competition for the first time

The Final results will be published separately

Enjoy the outdoor season!

Mick Shaw

L&R300 Tournament Organiser
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